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Pursuant to 4 USC 7(m), the flags fo the
United States are lowered to half-staff in
honor of the passing of U.S. Representative
Donald McEachin from Virginia. 

The flags will remain at half-staff until
midnight on November 30th. 

https://www.cityofmacon-mo.gov/community/page/american-flag-status-half-staff-november-29-2022

